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June 14, 2016 
 
Subject:   Recycled Water Project –Sharon Heights 
  SOQ Ranking and Shortlisting Results 
 
 
The Statements of Qualification (SOQs) for the above referenced project have been reviewed and evaluated 
by the District’s selection committee according to the requirements and criteria outlined in this Section 6 of 
the Request for Qualifications (RFQ).  The results of this ranking are as follows, from highest to lowest 
overall rank: 
 

1. Overaa	Construction	/	PERC	Water	
2. Anderson	Pacific	/	Water	Work	Engineers	/	Veolia	
3. Auburn	Constructors	/	HydroScience	

	
4. Kiewit	Infrastructure	West	Co.	/	HDR	Engineering	
5. Integrated	Water	Services	
6. J.F	Shea	Construction/	Tetra	Tech	
7. Ranger	Pipelines	/	Hatch	Mott	MacDonald		

 
The District has determined that the top three (3) ranked firms, shown in bold in the list above, shall 
constitute the Shortlist for receipt of the subsequent Request for Proposal (RFP).  The shortlisted teams will 
be contacted in the near future to discuss the next steps in the selection process.  As stated in the RFQ, all 
questions/comments are to be directed to Adam Slusser, Engineering Technician at West Bay Sanitary 
District. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/S/ - Phil Scott 
District Manager 
West Bay Sanitary District 
 
 
 


